Town of Woodstock
Selectmen’s Meeting
Tuesday, January 14, 2014

Selectmen: Jim Fadden Jr., Gil Rand, Joel Bourassa
Staff: Judy Welch
Public: Patrick Griffin

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Public Participation:

Minutes of the January 7, 2014 Meeting:
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of the January 7, 2014 Selectmen’s Meeting. Joel seconded the motion and

the vote was affirmative.

Revisions/Set-Back Ordinance & Building Permit Process:

Gil motioned to accept the revisions, recommended by town counsel, to the Set-Back Ordinance and the
Building Permit Process. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. The revised Set-Back
Ordinance and the revision to the Building Permit process will be added as separate Warrant Articles and be
voted on at Town Meeting. A public hearing will be held on February 12™ at 6:00pm.

Review Membership Investment Packages/Lincoln Woodstock Chamber of Commerce:

Joel met with Allyssa, Director of the Lincoln Woodstock Chamber of Commerce, to review the membership
packages. Allyssa confirmed the annual dues for the Town of Woodstock would drop from $1300.00 to
$750.00 in 2014 and include the Town, Library, and Fire Department.

New Business:
Signed Checks.

Joel mentioned that he spoke with Robert McAfee who had questions about the Highway Block Grant and Cox
Farm Road. The Board recommended that he attend a Selectmen’s Meeting.

Gil motioned to adjourn the Selectmen’s Meeting at 7:45 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was

affirmative.
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